
From:   Kyle Lyke   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   July 20, 2020

Subject:   File Num#0979-EX-ST-2020   reminder on MAG pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello,   

This is in response to frequency coordination with MAG. As indicated by the National
Telecommunications and Information Administration, the following frequencies are reserved for MAG and
will be notched out during our testing.   

225.000 MHz - 328.600 MHz
335.400 MHz - 399.900 MHz   

Thank you,
Kyle Lyke


